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9th December 2022 

Newsletter 8 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We have reached that time of year where there is a lot to remember about 

arrangements for concerts etc!  Hopefully this newsletter will provide all of the 

information you need. 

 

Fireside Nativity – well done to our Y1 and Y2 children for their wonderful performance 

of Fireside Nativity this week.  They did an incredible job and we are very proud of them 

all! 

 

Choir – On Sunday evening our choir will be singing at the 

Community Carol Concert at Cheadle Hulme Methodist 

Church.  Children should arrive at church in their school 

uniform at 6.15pm.  The concert begins at 6.30pm and 

family members are very  welcome to come along. 

 

The choir will also be singing in the atrium at John Lewis on 

Tuesday (13th December) between 2pm and 2.30pm.  

They will be travelling there by coach, but family members 

are very welcome to come and meet us at John Lewis and listen to the children sing.   

 

KS2 Carol Concert – all children from Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 will be singing carols at the 

Cheadle Hulme Methodist Church next Thursday (15th December) at 7pm.  The children 

need be at the church for 6.45pm (no earlier please) wearing their school uniform.  

Family members are invited to come along and join in with the carols.  There are no 

tickets needed for this event, but we suggest a maximum of 4 audience members per 

family due to capacity in the church. 

 

KS2 children will be rehearsing at the church on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 

mornings next week, so please ensure that they have suitable footwear and a warm 

coat. 

 

Reception Christmas Nativity – our reception children will be performing A Miracle in 

Town! on Friday 16th December at 10am.  We can accommodate up to four audience 

members per child, so please come along and enjoy the show.  We will be allowing 

people into the hall from 9.45am as we need time to set the hall up before the show. 
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After all of our shows and performances there will be a collection for our school fund. 

 

Christmas Parties – all classes will be having a Christmas Party in the last week of term.  

Dates are as follows: Reception, Y1 and Y2 on Monday 19th December, Y3 and Y4 on 

Tuesday 20th December and Y5 and Y6 on Wednesday 21st December.  Children can 

come to school in their party clothes on the day of their party.  Teachers will send 

information about food on Seesaw. 

 

 

Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day – on Thursday 22nd 

December the children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper 

and non-uniform for the day.   

 

Christmas dinner is also on this day.  If you would like to order a 

Christmas dinner for your child, please do so by 8am on Tuesday 

13th December.  All children (including those  who haven’t 

ordered a Christmas lunch) are invited to bring in a Christmas cracker to pull with a 

friend during the dinner. 

 

Toy Day - Thursday 22nd December will also be toy day in school.  Children may bring in 

a toy or game to play with others on this day. Please don’t send in any expensive or 

precious items as it is the children’s responsibility to look after them.  No mobile phones 

as toys – thank you. 

 

Extra – curricular activities –  please see the list below for the last session of extra- 

curricular activities before Christmas. 

 

 

Day  Club Date of last session 

Monday French Monday 19th December 

Tuesday  Gymnastics Tuesday 20th December 

Tuesday Choir Tuesday 13th December 

Tuesday Multi-sports Tuesday 20th December 

Wednesday Lacrosse Wednesday 14th December 

Wednesday Football Wednesday 14th December 

Thursday JSS Football Thursday 22nd December 

Friday Gymnastics Friday 16th December 

Friday Tennis Friday 16th December 

 

 

 

School closes on Thursday 22nd December and reopens on Monday 9th January 2023. 

  

 

We aim to be approachable and work in partnership with parents, so if there is anything 

you wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to come and talk to us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Claire Love 


